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May 29, 2025 JUN 1 6 2025

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

United States
Securities and Exchange Commission
Washington, DC 20549

RE: Admin. Proc. File No. 3-22233
To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter of rejection regarding the aforementioned case received in our office for the

following reason(s):
- Vcorp Services, LLC does not have an appropriate contact for China Energy Technology Corp. Ltd.

Without a proper contact, we are unable to forward. A resignation of registered agent has been

submitted at this time.

If there are any additional questions or needed documentation, please contact me.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Anthony Palazzo

Corporate Compliance Manager
Vcorp Agent Services, Inc.

25 Robert Pitt Drive, Suite 204
Monsey, NY 10952
845-517-3904
anthony@vcorpservices.com
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